
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message
Although it is hard to believe, the last month of the school year is upon us. 

We have completed all of our state ELA testing. Next week both 3rd and 4th grade will be taking the 

math state tests.

Grade 3 Math: April 30th and May 2nd

Grade 4 Math: April 29th and May 1st 

May is the time to ensure we finish all of our learning for the school year in addition to participating in 

the fun activities that are planned. Please make every effort for your child to be in attendance at 

school each day. We are looking forward to many exciting events 

April 29-May 2- Scholastic BOGO Book Fair

May 6-10- Teacher Appreciation Week

May 7- 4th Grade Edgewood Visit

May 8- 3rd Grade to Wilderness Center

May 9- 1st Grade to Izaak Walton

May 10- 4th Grade: Brains & Brawns

May 15- Leadership Day

May 16- Reading Under the Lights

PTO Meeting @ 4:00

May 22- 4th Grade to Christmas Run Park

May 24- Field Day

Last Day of School

4th Grade Clap Out @ 3:15
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Field Day

Cornerstone’s Field Day will take place 
on Friday, May 24th from approximately 
12:00-3:00pm. If you are interested in 
volunteering or have any questions, 

please contact Mr. Reed. Thank you for 
your help to make this event a success. 

Thank you to all of your support for our Cornerstone Carnival. The Scholastic 
BOGO Book Fair will take place from April 29-May 2. Your child will be shopping 

during their scheduled library time. 

4th grade students will participate in 
this event on Friday, May 10th at the 

high school from 9:15 to 2:00. We are 
currently looking for volunteers to 

help with this event. If you are 
interested, please use the link below 

to sign up.

Volunteer Sign Up

Medication Pick-Up

If your student has medication at the 
school, the last day for pick up will be 

Friday, May 25th @ 3:00pm. 
Any medication not picked up by that 

time will be disposed of.
If you have any questions, please 
reach out to Mrs. Burr. Thank you!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCFsPwIVyFB5Qp2DQvmPG2hUfxsyK7QAlsbDTk6PJacA8INQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

